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Mayor’s Message February 2022
By Bill Strickland
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ANONYMOUS DONATION: We would like to say thank you to whomever the person is that works at one of the local
Chemical plants that anonymously donated money to the Liverpool Town Hall Food Bank for a new up right freezer. We
are so appreciative of the community that we live in, and for all the caring people that live here. The Liverpool Town Hali
Committee purchased the freezer, and it was delivered on Thursday, February 3, 2022. Thank you so very much for your
generous donation.

LIVERPOOL FOOD PANTRY: With the Holiday season past us, we would like to thank everyone that donated food for
the holiday meals that the pantry gave away. The food pantry was abie to help so many families throughout the year with
the generosity of the community. If you would like to donate items to the pantry, please remember that you can drop the
items off at City Hall during regular business hours, or at the post office. The post office has a box right inside the front
door for the pantry. Items that are needed for the pantry are things like peanut butter, jelly, cereal, canned soups, tuna,
hamburger helper, boxed potatoes, bread, frozen vegetables, meats, lunch meat, cheese, bread, eggs, milk, and other
things like soap, shampoo, conditioner, toothpaste, and deodorant.

LIVERPOOL TOWN HALL COMMITTEE: The Liverpool Town Hall Committee has set the dates and events for this year.
They will be having movie night several times throughout the year, along with the Easter egg hunt, garage sale, 4" of July,
and of course Santa. The Town Hall Committee is always looking for new members to join. They have meetings once,
which is the 4™ Monday of every month. The people that are volunteer for the Town Hall Committee work hard to put on
all the events throughout the year. We would like to thank all the men:bers of Town Hall for all their hard work. However,
the number of members has dropped over the past couple of years, and they really could use some more members to
help. If you are interested in joining the Liverpool Town Hall Committee, please contact Catherine Long or Kim Caihoun
at City Hall at 281-581-2342, and they will give you all the information that you need. Remember, that Town Hali
Committee is responsible for all the events that are free to you and your family through out the year, and if there are no
members, there are no events. We have a great community of giving and caring people, so please help give back to the
community.

ELECTIONS: Remember that elections are coming up, so please get out and vote. Every American has the right to vote,
many men and women have died for your right to vote, so let your voice be heard on election day. The Primary Election
date is March 1, 2022, and early voting begins February 14, 2022, Urrortunately, Liverpool City Hall WILL NOT BE A
VOTING PLACE FOR THIS ELECTION. There is a list of poling places on the bulletin board at City Hall. Remember
that you may vote anywhere in the County now regardless of your address.

“SPREAD LOVE EVERYWHERE YOU GO” — Mother Teresa

Our next City Council meeting is March 1, 2022, at 6:30 PM. Come join us.
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